
 

 

DATE:   October 29, 2021 
 
TO:   Color Scheme Managers and Medallion Holders 
 
FROM:  Philip Cranna 
   Taxis, Access & Mobility Services 
 
Re:   Out of Service Driver 
 
Please be advised that the following driver is OUT OF SERVICE and is NOT AUTHORIZED to 
operate a San Francisco Taxicab, until he contacts Eric Richholt at SFMTA at #415-701-5497: 
 
Robert Fisher A-0529 
 
You are on notice that the driver above is no longer authorized to operate a San 
Francisco Taxi Cab.   
 
Pursuant to 1105(a)(17), “no Permit Holder shall knowingly allow the use of a Taxi or Ramp 
Taxi vehicle as a motor vehicle for hire by any person who does not hold a Driver Permit and 
California driver's license, or by any person who is not covered by the insurance policy issued 
for the Taxi vehicle.”   
 
Any color schemes allowing the above driver to operate a San Francisco Taxi Cab may be 
liable for a $1,000.00 fine for each occurrence.   
 

 

 

 


